Nomination Form - Life for MPS and MPS Scientific Awards

The 16t International Symposium on MPS and Related Diseases will take place July 23 — July 25,
2021 in Barcelona, Spain. During the symposium’s gala dinner, Life for MPS and MPS Scientific
awards will be presented to recipients who have demonstrated a commitment to those with MPS and
related diseases around the world.

The symposium’s Family Program Committee is seeking nominations from International MPS Network
members for potential recipients of the Life for MPS award to be given to a /ay person (ie: a non-
scientist). The symposium’s Family Program Committee will consider all nominations submitted by
April 30, 2021 and make the final decision on awards recipients. The winners will be announced at the
virtual gala.

Please consider the following when making your nomination(s):
o Has he/she made a significant contribution that has impacted the lives of those affected with MPS
internationally?
o The contribution made can fall into the following areas:
Advocacy
Research
Awareness
Education
Support

| would like to nominate:
for the Life for MPS award (lay person) because of the following contribution(s):

The symposium’s Family Program Committee is also seeking suggestions from International MPS
Network members for potential recipients of the Life for MPS Scientific award to be given to a scientist
or clinician. The symposium’s Scientific Committee will make the final decision on this award’s recipient,
but we would like to provide a list of suggestions from International MPS Network members. Please
submit your suggestions by April 30, 2021.

| would like to suggest:
as a potential recipient of the Life for MPS Scientific award (researcher or clinician)

Signed: Organization:

Email your completed nomination forms to Terri Klein, Co-Chair of the International MPS Network
at terri@mpssociety.org by April 30, 2021 in order to have your nominations/suggestions
considered for the Life for MPS awards.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration, and please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions or concerns.

Best regards,

Terri L. Klein, npPGC

National MPS Society

On behalf of the 16t International Symposium on MPS and Related Diseases’ Family Program
Committee



